
Dear all, 

This Thursday we will be thanking all our wonderful volunteers with a 

morning tea. In the past many parents have thought the invitation 

doesn’t extend to them but be assured we’d love to see everyone who 

has assisted the school throughout the year in any way, shape or form. 

Tuckshop, in-class assistance, uniforms, gardening, the Country Fair, 

and the P&C are just some ways we have been supported throughout 

the year, not to mention the myriad of other tasks parents assist with. 

This Thursday will also be our final scripture session. The Baha'i will 

be celebrating with singing and a presentation in the 5/6 room and the 

other classes will hold their celebration under the COLA.. Celebrations 

begin at 9:30am and will be followed by the thank you morning tea in 

the new library at approximately 10:30am.  
 

*** 

 

We are in preparation for next Thursday’s presentation night which will 

commence at 6pm at Nowra School of Arts in Berry Street. Children 

are to arrive at approximately 5:45pm. We will be attending a rehearsal 

at the hall during the day on Thursday (a permission note will be sent 

home tomorrow). We’re looking forward to celebrating the end of the 

school year in style! 

*** 

This Friday we will be holding our annual dinner, this year at Pelican 

Rocks. It is a lovely way to come together in a relaxed setting, so 

return your slip tomorrow to reserve your seat. Details on page 2. 
 

 

Have a great week, 

Rod White 

Principal  

                                    

WEEK 8 
TERM 4 

 Monday 26th 

November 
   

Tuesday 

1/2 library 

Active After School Sport 

 

Wednesday 

Tuckshop 

3/4 library 

 

Thursday  

Final Scripture  

Thank you Morning Tea 

 

Friday  

In-school Disco 

5/6 library 

Pelican Rocks Dinner 

 

Monday 3rd December  

K/1 library 
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Honesty & Friendship 

 

Pelican Rocks 

Dinner this  

Friday evening. 

Return your slip 

tomorrow! 
 



Disco 

Our students are very excited about their disco 

this Friday. The cost of entry is $3 (or $5 if 

more than one student is attending from the 

family). The entry fee includes a free sausage 

sandwich and a donation to the Red Cross. 

Students who have paid the $3 entry fee are 

able to come dressed in Christmas colours.  A 

reminder that tuckshop will not be operating on 

Friday.  

 

Yearbook 

Once again this year we will be compiling a 

Yearbook as a memento of the school year. 

While we intend to have these finalised by the 

end of the school term it’s likely that they won’t 

be ready by the final day. If this is the case 

they will be posted to those who place orders.  

If you would like a copy please return the slip 

and include the $12.00 by next Friday 7th 

December.   

 

3/4 Hockey Gala Day 

Early in the year 3/4 were to attend a hockey 

gala day. This was actually postponed a few 

times due to unsuitable weather and as a 

result they didn’t attend and will require a 

refund of $5 if they paid. This money will be 

sent home with children tomorrow unless 

parents inform the school in the morning. 

Some students also purchased a mouth guard 

which will be sent home as well.  

 

Headlice 

We have had reports of headlice again. Please 

check your child’s hair and treat accordingly.  

Library Borrowing 

Please note this is the final week of borrowing for 

the year. Please ensure all books are returned by 

the end of the year. 

 

P&C Patter 

All are welcome to join us at our end of year 

celebration this Friday evening. The dinner will be 

held at Pelican Rocks, Greenwell Point at 7pm. The 

cost will be $45 per head ( main, dessert , tea or 

coffee). Please return the slip below by tomorrow if 

you are attending. 

 

Lee Gillespie 

P&C Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pelican Rocks Dinner  

Return this slip by Tuesday 27th December  

 

Number of Adults attending: __________ 

 

Family Name: _____________________ 

 

Signed: __________________________ 

 

Yearbook 

 

Please order me ______ copy/ies of the 

2012 yearbook. 

 

Family name __________________ 

 

Signed: ______________________ 


